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Dear Ruth Carrol,
I am a third year Law student studying in Trinity College Dublin and am seeking an opportunity to take part in your Summer Internship Programme. I am especially interested in Byrne Wallace specifically due to it’s approach when dealing with Corporate litigation. Identifying key issues early, assessing the strengths and weaknesses of your clients’ position, and determine the best overall strategy for your clients, is all-in-all a resolution based technique and one I want to become familiar with. 
Regarding my Leaving Certificate points, I wanted to highlight the fact that I was offered a place at Trinity through the Trinity Access Programme, where the usual cut off point does not apply due to financial and geographical factors. Each year 30 students across Ireland are selected to be a part of the programme, and I successfully applied in 2011 as I knew then that I wanted to pursue a career in Law. The application process took into account my overall household income, the funding my school received, the status of the area I lived in and then finally, a reference from one of the teachers in my school. The aim being that students who would not have the financial means to fund grinds and would not have facilities within their school to get such help, are not put at a disadvantage.
I am looking for a firm where I can gain real, ‘on the job’ experience, contribute to real cases and get challenged on a daily basis. I want to become familiar with the responsibilities of a Solicitor and a better understanding of how a corporate firm operates. The solicitor-client relationship acts as a pull factor for me, to corporate law, and I want to gain a better understanding of what exactly a successful such relationship entails.
Hoping to hear from you soon,
Yours Faithfully,
Alanna Taylor
